
Our school newsletter is also posted 
on our school website. Scroll down on 
the main page. 

We keep a close eye on air quality and 
temperature each day. We follow the 
procedures below for air quality: 
red=all students indoors, 
orange=students with lung 
sensitivities indoors, yellow=students 
with lung sensitivities can choose to 
stay indoors, green=all students 
outdoors. 

Remember that all lost and found 
items will be donated on Friday, 
December 20th. 

The Jordan 
Ridge 
EAGLE

We get asked quite frequently 
what our school needs to 
support the physical needs of 
our students. Fortunately, the 
Jordan Education Foundation 
helps provide food and other 
supplies in our Principal's 
Pantry. We have also been able 
to help with backpacks and 
coats this year and in years 
past. 

As wonderful patrons continue 
to ask how to help and seeing 
this idea on the news, we 
realized that helping some 
families with lunch account 
balances would provide a great 
service and support. 

You can do this by going to 
jordaneducationfoundation.org 
and clicking on the donate 
button at the top of the page. 
Specify that the donation is for 
lunch account balances. 

An email was sent out to all 
families in the district with this 
information; we wanted to 
make sure you received it! 

The school choice open 
enrollment (permit) window 
for the 2020-2021 school year 
will open on December 2, 
2019. All applications 
submitted during the month of 
December will be part of the 
permit lottery.

Students currently on a school 
choice permit will NOT need 
to reapply for a permit if they 
are remaining at the same 
school for the 2020-2021 
school year.

Students who are changing 
schools, or any student 
currently on the waitlist 
without a permit, must reapply 
to be considered for a 
2020-2021 permit.

The 2020-2021 school choice 
application will be available 
beginning December 2, 2019 
at planning.jordandistrict.org/ 
enrollment/schoolchoice/.

You may also view the school 
choice permit procedures by 
visiting the link above.

Students in 5th grade learning their job responsibilities at Biztown! 
This program sponsored by Junior Achievement gives students the 
opportunity to learn how businesses run and practice real-life work 
skills. 

I  SPY W ITH  M Y EAGLE EYES...

HOLIDAY SERVICE & PERMITS

December  2019

Decem ber

December 23-Jan 3 Winter Break! 

December 13
Last day to bring food 

donations. 

January 9
School Community Council 

Meeting; 4:00 PM

January 10
Maturation  (5th gr. and 
optional for 4th gr. girls)

http://jordaneducationfoundation.org
http://planning.jordandistrict.org/ enrollment/schoolchoice/
http://planning.jordandistrict.org/ enrollment/schoolchoice/


SCHOOL/COMMUNITY EVENTS!   

FOLLOW US ON 
FACEBOOK: 

JORDANRIDGEPTA

A m essage f rom  our  PTA President : 

We are very excited to say that school t-shirts are ready 
to order! Order forms are being sent home with extras 
in the office. We also have the option to purchase 
online this year from  jordanridge.memberhub.store.  We 
will have a short ordering period which will end Dec. 
13. By closing out quickly, we should be able to return 
orders before the start of winter break; perfect timing 
if school spirit wear was on anyone?s wish lists.  
Speaking of wish lists, we know that a lot of technology 
may be on several kids? wish lists this December. The 
second week of January will be White Ribbon Week, 
where we encourage kids to make healthy choices with 
media and technology. One of the most important 
objectives of a White Ribbon campaign is to get 
families talking. Please talk with your child about 
acceptable behavior choices with all devices. Website 
resources, including several dedicated to remaining 
safe online, are available on our school website under 
the Parents & Students tab.

Recycling at Jordan Ridge

It was posted in a 
community newsletter 
that patrons can now 

recycle at JR. We fill the 
bin to capacity each 

week with just school 
recyclables. We have 
requested a second 

pick-up date in order to 
accommodate the 

request, however it has 
not been scheduled yet. 

Please hold-off on 
bringing recyclables until 

we notify you.  

RISE scores from the 
2018-19 school year 

administration are now 
available in Skyward! 

Registration is now  open!

Orders due December 13th! 

http://jordanridge.memberhub.store
http://jordanridge.memberhub.store
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